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From the Headteacher 20th May 2022
What a pity the rain spoiled our Jubilee Picnic plans today! We were so sad not to be able 
to have the picnic with all the parents and grandparents there. We will definitely 
organise another picnic for after half term when the weather will hopefully be a bit 
more reliably sunny!
The children had a wonderful day though, with lots of brilliant Jubilee activities.
Our Year 2 children have completed their SATs papers and have done really well over 
the past two weeks.  
Our lovely PTA are arranging the Summer Disco for 15th July, it is always a great 
evening, so save the date!
A quick reminder to our Year 1 and 2 parents that they need to let us know what their 
children would like for lunch on Monday if they’re eating a hot dinner, or if they will be 
bringing a packed lunch. Please email the school office if you haven’t already done so.
Have a lovely weekend!  

Michelle Masters
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Class Bulletin Links
Rabbits Foxes

Badgers Owls

Squirrels Hedgehogs

https://www.willowbankinfant.com/web/weekly_bulletin/571289
https://www.willowbankinfant.com/web/weekly_bulletin_/572406
https://www.willowbankinfant.com/web/weekly_bulletin/571297
https://www.willowbankinfant.com/web/bulletin/570256
https://www.willowbankinfant.com/web/weekly_bulletin_/572405
https://www.willowbankinfant.com/web/bulletin/570257
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Congratulations!


